
  

 
 

Ms Joanne Bartley   
Information Management

Shire Hall
Warwick

CV34 4RL
Telephone 01926 413716

Email jonathansheward@warwickshire.gov.uk 

  
Please ask for Jonathan Sheward 

  
  
Our ref: 6588228 Your ref: Date: 25 March 2021
 
Dear Ms Bartley,
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000
 
Your request for information has been considered by Warwickshire County Council 
under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.
 
You asked us:
 
Could you give me the figures for: 

1)the test of September 2019 and 2) the test of November 2020 for : 

a) number of all students scoring 210 or above  
 
September 2020 entry - 760 (tested by Warwickshire)
September 2021 entry - 895 (tested by Warwickshire)
 
b) number of pupil premium pupils scoring 210 or above
 
September 2020 entry -  15 according to system data.
 
(However please note that this does not include those who may have provided evidence 
of Pupil Premium status manually / via other means).
 
September 2021 entry - 16 according to system data.
 
(However please note that this does not include those who may have provided evidence 
of Pupil Premium status manually / via other means).
 



  

 
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an 
internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within 40 days of the date 
of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be addressed to:
 
Information Management 
Shire Hall 
Warwick 
CV34 4RL 
inforights@warwickshire.gov.uk 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to 
apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at:

The Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, 
Cheshire, SK9 5AF. 
Phone: 0303 123 1113 
Website: www.ico.org.uk
 
I will now close your request as of this date.
 
 
Yours sincerely
 
 
Jonathan Sheward 
Information Rights Officer


